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Dear Committee,

Please do your part in moving gun safety bills SB 797 (closing the Charleston loophole) and
SB 868 (extreme risk protection order) toward passage.

These are very modest steps in reducing gun violence in our state and country, but are a good
beginning that moves Oregon in the right direction, that encourages other states to follow our
lead.

Sincerely,

Ron Marson
Peace and Social Concerns Committee
Multnomah Friends Meeting
Portland OR
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